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This Week in Reception 

 

We have been reading The Three Little Pigs in Reception this week 

and the children have really enjoyed acting out scenes from the 

story. We have been doing some great creative work, making houses, 

building houses and making masks. The children loved watching the 

cartoon and found it really funny when the wolf got trapped in the 

pot of hot water. Some of the children went on to write their own 

sentences from the story. In our maths lessons we have been looking 

at estimating a number of objects and then checking them by 

counting. We have also been focusing on number formation to 10.  

In our geography lessons we have been focusing on our new topic 

“Where we live”. The children have all really enjoyed looking at their 

houses on Google Images. We had a great time finding out where in 

Preston we live and if any of our friends, are our neighbours.  

Our topics for RE this term are “People who are Special to Us” and 

Christmas. We have been thinking of the people in our lives that are 

important to us. In the next couple of weeks we will be thinking 

about the nativity story and will be starting to practise for our 

Christmas play.  

 

Notices  

Illnesses 

If your child has sickness or diarrhoea 

they MUST be kept off school for 48 

hours from the last time that they 

were ill; this follows our school policy.  

 

If we feel your child is too unwell to be 

in school we will call you and ask for 

them to be collected. Many thanks.  

 

Spare clothes  

 

If your child has been sent home in any 

school spare clothes, please could you 

ensure they are sent back into class. 

Also, if you have any unwanted 

underwear and socks they would be 

gratefully received to use in school as 

spares.  

 

 

 

Next week in Reception 

 

We will be continuing to look at the story of the Three Little Pigs 

next week. We are going to make our own houses for the pigs using 

shoe boxes, straw and paint. We are going to go out on a walk to 

Cottam to look at all the new houses that are being built. We are 

going to think about how the local area has changed in recent years. 

We will be thinking about shapes in our maths lessons and will be 

going on a shape hunt around school.  

Homework 

You will find your child’s homework in 

their bag. This homework is a piece of 

reading comprehension for you to do 

with your child. For their numeracy 

there is a worksheet to be completed, 

practising numbers to 10 or 20.  

I have still only received a couple of 

photo’s of children’s houses for our 

display. If you are still to do this 

please could you email them to 

admin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

On over the rainbow this week are....... 

 

Mia  

Elissa  

Amelia  

Elliot  

Matthew  

Isabella  

Shae  

 

On outstanding are........ 

Florence 

Erin 

Dashel 

Sienna 

Daisy 

 

The new canopy has been installed this week 

and the children have really enjoyed playing 

outside, come rain or shine! 
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